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This item was requested by Ald. Perry on behalf of residents on Fox Ridge Drive and on Campfire Crossing
who are experiencing congested parking conditions due to Waukesha West High School. The students
have parked too close to mailboxes and the post office has notified some residents that their mail will not be
delivered anymore because of the parking issues. Upon review of the overall area, it was noticed that
students were parking too close to mail boxes on Campfire Crossing also. The Department of Public Works
does not have any issues with this request.
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